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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

         Monday 16th September 2024 

 
As part of our Religious Study, we are starting to explore the concept of ‘Special Clothes’.  
We will be starting by teaching the children to recognise that some items - foods, clothes, 
places, books, times etc - are treated and used in ways that are out of the ordinary 
because they have particular significance to individuals or groups. 
 
Our focus will start with special clothes where we will be exploring how clothes can be 
used to celebrate any different occasions and beliefs across the world. 
 
In order to start our learning off with a WOW and embrace our love of special clothes, 
we are inviting our Year One children to come into school on Friday 20th September (this 
week) in clothes that are special to them.  
 
Being little, we are aware that accidents will happen but we will not be doing ‘messy’ 
activities or PE that day, in order to help keep clothes as clean as we can. Because we 
are very space limited, we ask that children don’t bring in spare clothes to change in and 
out of. They can happily wear a hoody or jumper over the top at lunch and break times. 
We ask that these clothes are suitable for school though, especially footwear. 
 
We are very excited to see the children in clothes special to them on Friday 20th 
September.  
 
 
The Year One Team   
 
 

 


